
Next Newsletter will be Thursday, 15th February 2018

Top Class Attendance Award

This week’s congratulations go to Mr Jinks (Year 3) class who achieved 99.3% attend-
ance, (Thursday, 25th January to Thursday, 1st February 2018) Well done children!

Whole school attendance from 4th September to 26th January 2018 is currently 95.3%

School target is 97%

Mass Dates

Spring

 Monday 5th February – Class Mass for Y6 and Y5  {church 9:30}

 February 14th – Ash Wednesday Whole school Mass at {School 9:15}

 Sunday 11th March – School / parish Mass (Holy Rosary school community invited to celebrate Sunday Mass
with the parish) {5:00pm mass}

 Thursday 15th March – Whole school Mass at Holy Rosary {school 9:15}

Friends Meeting

Friends invite you to a meeting on Monday, 5th February 2018 at 2.45 pm at school.  All very welcome!

Football Match—Friday, 9th February

There will be a football tournament on Friday, 9th Feb-
ruary at Edgehill Junior School for year’s 5 & 6 from
3.30—4.45 pm.  A letter with further information will
be sent out this afternoon.

Lent

Just a reminder that there will be a whole school Mass
on 14th February {Ash Wednesday} to mark the start
of Lent. The school will be supporting CAFOD's 'Give it
up!' campaign. Look out for messages on dojo about how
we can encourage our children in the vocation of sup-
porting those in need across the world.

World Book Day

We will once again be celebrating reading
with a themed 'dress up' compet-
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ition on World Book Day which this year falls
on Thursday 1st March. This year we have decided to
go with nursery rhyme characters with a view to cre-
ating lots of speaking and listening opportunities be-
tween KS1 and KS2 throughout the day. We will also be
offering books as prizes for the most original and in-
spired costume which can be chosen from the book
fair, set to arrive on the 14th March.

The whole school shared text {to be revealed} will link
together with a visit at the end of the week by an au-

Bedtime Stories Evening

I am also really excited to give you advance
notice of our next Holy Rosary Bedtime Sto-
ries Evening which will take place on 15th March. We
will be inviting children from both Key Stages to come
back to school in their pyjamas for a shared story time
with their friends, prayer partners, teachers and fami-
ly.

There will be a chance to share more of the books from
the travelling book fair. We will be offering hot choco-
late and biscuits and hope it will be another lovely even-
ing to further celebrate a love of reading.  Further de-
tails for the book fair and the bedtime stories will fol-
low after half term.


